
Classroom chair Yngve 

Size code 6 

Tested according to EN 1729, intended to be used with table height 74-78 cm 

 

The classroom chair Yngve is a stable and comfortable chair that fits perfect in 

the classroom. The chair is intended to be used for kids 159-188 cm long. The 

chair has a stable, powder-coated tubular steel frame and a seat and backrest 

made of high-pressure laminate. The chair is both suspendable and hangable.  

 
Product specifications 

 

 

Care instructions

LAMINATE 
GENERAL 
Laminate is a durable material, but is sensitive to 
water infiltration around the corners. Use thick, 
protective mats for flower pots, plates, coffee cups, 
etc. where there is a risk of spillage. Remove all stains 
and fluids as soon as possible and wipe the surface dry 
afterwards. Be careful when using warm, hard or 
sharp objects as they can damage the surface. 
 
CARE 
Clean the surface with a soap-based cleaning agent 
diluted in water, then wipe the surface dry with a soft, 
dry cloth. 
 
STAINS 
Stains can be removed using a mild cleaning agent 
and a soft cloth. For more difficult stains, you can 
carefully apply acetone, but not on the edges. Do not 
use scouring powder, steel wool or other abrasive 
products. Wipe the surface dry after cleaning. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LACQUERED METAL 
GENERAL 
Lacquered metal is a durable material, but can be 
sensitive to oxidation that then lets scratches occur. 
Scratches to the lacquer should be lacquered to 
prevent rust. Be careful when using warm, hard or 
sharp objects as they can damage the surface. 
 
CARE 
Clean the surface with a soap-based cleaning agent 
diluted in water, then wipe the surface dry with a soft, 
dry cloth. 
 
STAINS 
Stains should be removed using a mild cleaning agent 
and a soft cloth. For more difficult stains, you can 
carefully apply methylated spirits. Do not use scouring 
powder, steel wool or other abrasive products. Wipe 
the surface dry after cleaning. 
 
 
 

 

Seat height: 460 mm  

Seat depth: 420 mm  

Seat width: 380 mm  

Seat colour: 
Birch, anthracite, blue, 

white  

Stand colour: 
Silver, anthracite, blue, 

white 

Stand colour 

code: 

RAL 9006, 7021, 5013, 

9016 

Seat material: HPL 

Stand material: Steel 
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